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Question

What are the requirements for using the SnapShell business card scanner?
Answer
To use the SnapShell business card scanner, the following requirements must be met.

1) OnGuard 2009 (6.3.249) or later must be used. The SnapShell is not supported in versions of OnGuard
prior to 6.3.249.

2) The SnapShell can only be used with Visitor Management Front Desk.

3) The SnapShell can only be used for business card scanning in OnGuard. Driver license scanning is
not supported in OnGuard using this device at this time.

Applies To

OnGuard 2009 (6.3.249) or later

Additional Information

None



